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19.   Deputy M.R. Le Hegarat of St. Helier will ask the following question of the Minister for Home 
Affairs (OQ.47/2021):  

 

“Will the Minister provide an update on the number of applicants currently awaiting confirmation of 
their new status under the Jersey-EU Settlement Scheme?” 

 

 

The following response was provided in writing in accordance with Standing Order 63(9) as the oral 
question was not asked before the end of the time allowed for Oral Questions: 

 

The most recent data shows there have been 15,850 applicants to the Scheme and there remain 9,350 
who are yet to be granted their status.   

 

 


